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Dear Sirs

We wish to comment in support of the Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Plan.

This document has undergone numerous revisions, over the many years that it has been in production. It is the result of a very great amount of work, carried out by a small number of 
people, and we are content that it now satisfies all legal requirements.

This final document clearly sets out the aspirations of its authors, representing the responses of village residents in comprehensive surveys carried out during the early stages of the 
process. We believe It will be a useful tool to manage the pace, scale and variety of development - residential, recreational and commercial - in Copmanthorpe.

We therefore wholly support this final document, and look forward to it progressing to local referendum.
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